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Timestamp First name Last name City State Zip Code
Are you representing 
yourself? Remarks Attachment

2024-03-02 12:33:56 Stacy Korbelak Annapolis MD 21401 Yes I see Bill 12-24 is listed as one to be withdrawn. Please see attached memo in support of expanding this Bill 
on SCBDs and the Open Meetings Act.

YES

2024-03-04 10:40:22 stephene schulman Annapolis md 21401 Yes Good morning,
I am a resident of Lindamoor and object to the development of a “village” at the corner of Bestgate and 
Ridgely in West Annapolis. This development is not needed. This is a low density residential area. This is a 
neighborhood of mature trees and green space.
There is no need for shops, stores, or a high density residential development.

The county has already built high density multi-use shopping/residential areas on Riva Road. The Annapolis 
Mall with its large empty stores (Sears and Nordstroms) along with the vast empty paved parking lots are 
ripe for redevelopment….start there!

The county has been unable to stop the flooding at the corner of Bestgate and Wilson with every rain….if 
this is any indication of the county’s ability to protect our local environment we can look forward to the 
destruction of our local waterways.

Again, let me state unequivocally, I object to the commercial development of the Ridgely corridor


